BOARD MEETING UPDATE

TO:

ALL RESIDENTS

FROM:

CVI

DATE:

October 11, 2016
Several items came up at the Board Meeting on October 4, 2016 that the Directors want to communicate to you.

Newsletter: The Pines One Association has issued its first Annual Quarterly Newsletter.  If you have not received a hard copy and would like one, there’ll be a few copies available for pick up at the on-site office until all are gone.  A copy is also available on the Pines One Website.

Onsite Office Information: Beginning Monday, November 7, 2016 our Fall/Winter on-site office hours will be:  11:30am - 4:30pm, Monday through Friday.  We will resume the 12:00pm - 5:00pm, Monday through Friday office hours when Daylight Savings Time “springs forward” again in March 2017.
Reminders:  

· Cold weather is coming – contact your contractor to get your furnace checked, change the filters, etc.  A well running furnace will help to keep your winter gas bills down.
· Leaks:  Those originating from within a home are the homeowner's responsibility to repair. Be sure toilet seals are replaced and tubs are caulked about every three months or as needed.  Common pipe leaks are the association's responsibility.

· Extermination: The association has a contract which covers roaches, ants, silverfish, rats, crickets and mice. Contact Economy Pest Control, 1-800-498-1166 or 301-261-8388 to schedule an appointment.  Service is available on the 1st & 3rd Saturday of each month.

· Leasing: Prince George’s County requires owners to be licensed in order to lease their homes; contact Prince George’s County licensing requirements.  If you are leasing your home, please forward a copy of the lease and a copy of your Prince George’s County Rental License to the on-site office for the Association's records at pinesonecondominiums@verizon.net.  This is a requirement of your legal documents.  Please also be certain to notify CVI of a new address where correspondence may be directed if you do not reside in the home.  All residents should be provided with copies of the legal documents, i.e. rules and regulations.  If you don’t have a County Rental License, we encourage you to obtain one by calling: Housing Enforcement Section at (301) 883-6100.
Next Board Meeting: Tuesday, November 1, 2016 at on-site office at 7:00 p.m.  

A copy is also available for your review at the on-site office M-F, 12 p.m.-4:30 p.m.

This information is also available on the Pines One website: www.pines1.com
